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To date, Israel has vaccinated over 53% of its population,
twice the percentage of Britain’s next closest nation, with
26.9%.According  to  the  Centers  for  Disease  Control
(CDC), people die of the COVID vaccines available in America.
Will you be one of them?

You do not need to worry if you are among the 47 percent of
Americans who choose not to get the shot. Most people who
decide  to  get  vaccinated  for  COVID-19  do  not  consciously
realize that they are playing Russian Roulette, and doctors
and nurses will not tell them. There is a significant chance
the vaccine will kill you, cause permanent disability, and a
pretty good chance you will end up in the hospital. No one on
earth has any idea about long-term vaccine damage, but Dr.
Sherri Tenpenny, an old hand at reporting about vaccines,
takes a stab at what we can expect 3 to six months down the
road.

Spain: Second Pfizer Shots Halted After 46
Nursing Home Residents Die After The First Shot

Dr. Delores Cahill (professor) says that the Pfizer vaccine’s
mRNA  materials  go  into  our  genes  and  start  expressing,
stimulating the immune response from inside the body. You
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cannot get rid of it; it becomes part of us forever. We become
genetically modified organisms. She is basically saying that
the people who get the experimental vaccine will get very sick
from perhaps wild viruses in a few months, and it will be
blamed on a new Covid variant.

Pfizer Vaccine Holocaust
The worst and most informative news comes from Isreal. Aix-
Marseille University Faculty of Medicine Emerging Infectious
and Tropical Diseases Unit’s Dr. Hervé Seligmann and engineer
Haim Yativ are claiming that Pfizer’s shot causes “mortality
hundreds  of  times  greater  in  young  people  compared  to
mortality from coronavirus without the vaccine, and dozens of
times more in the elderly, when the documented mortality from
coronavirus  is  in  the  vicinity  of  the  vaccine  dose,  thus
adding greater mortality from a heart attack, stroke, etc.”

The Pfizer vaccines, for the elderly, killed during the 5-week
vaccination period about 40 times more people than the disease
itself would have killed, and about 260 times more people than
the  disease  among  the  younger  age  class.  Yativ  and  Dr.
Seligmann declare that for them, “This is a new Holocaust,” in
the face of Israeli authority pressure to vaccinate citizens.
 These authors say, “vaccinations have caused more deaths than
the  coronavirus  would  have  caused  during  the  same
period.” Most COVID-19 deaths in the recently reported period
are for vaccinated people, as shown in a table provided by the
Ministry of health at the beginning of February.

Everyone should be observing what is happening in Israel right
now to see what is probably coming to the U.S. and other
countries around the world. Anyone who denies that the vaccine
is  killing  people  is  unconsciously  complicit  in  this
experimental  vaccine  holocaust.

As of February 12, 929 deaths, 616 life-threatening adverse
events, 316 cases of permanent disability, and more than 5,000
hospitalizations  and  emergency  room  visits  after  COVID
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vaccinations were reported to VAERS, which is updated weekly.

Imagine that you are creating a fabric of human destiny with
the object of making men happy in the end, giving them peace
and rest at last, but that it was essential and inevitable to
torture to death only one tiny creature and to found that
edifice on its un-avenged tears, would you consent to be the
architect on those conditions? Tell me, and tell the truth. 
~ Fyodor Dostoyevsky

We know the answer of most health care officials and indeed of
all pharmaceutical vaccine makers to this question. Vaccine
damage is torturous not only to the victim but to their entire
family, and the same can be said of vaccine deaths. Censoring
of this information by Google, Facebook, YouTube, and Twitter
will  amount  to  murder.  The  legacy  of  concentration  camp
doctors experimenting on prisoners has come home to roost, and
the mainstream narrative is cheering them on.

Hard to believe that we have come down to this on such a
massive international scale. Nazi concentration doctors would
be jealous.
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The  Israeli  Ministry  of  Health  and  the  Pfizer/Moderna
coalition  keep  trying  to  deceive  the  public  with  biased
“scientific” articles that hide the most critical data: the
death numbers among the vaccinated people from covid and other
adverse effects after the first shot.

Dr. Michael Yeadon, who previously held Pfizer’s most senior
research position in the field of allergy and respiratory
medicines  before  his  departure  in  2011  to  the  European
Medicines Agency (EMA), demanded the immediate suspension of
all COVID-19 vaccine studies in Europe due to four serious
health risks.

Due to fertility risks, ‘It’s lunacy’ for young
females to receive the experimental vaccine.

One of the risks listed in the petition is the real dangers to
women’s  fertility.  As  Yeadon  explained,  these  experimental
vaccines are expected to produce anti-bodies to attack “spike
proteins”  such  as  COVID-19.  However,  “spike  proteins  also
contain syncytin-homologous proteins, which are essential for
the formation of the placenta in mammals such as humans.”
Therefore, Yeadon and his colleagues demand that “[it] must be
absolutely ruled out” that a coronavirus vaccine would not
trigger  an  immune  reaction  against  this  protein,  “as
otherwise, infertility of indefinite duration could result in
vaccinated women.”

The Vaccine Reaction is reporting that “a recent survey found
that 53 percent of U.S. military families do not want to take
the experimental mRNA COVID injections. Among deployed troops
overseas, most of them are refusing the COVID shots. While the
military acknowledges that they cannot legally require anyone
to receive an experimental injection not yet approved by the
FDA, some businesses in the U.S. are attempting to do just
that. If federal law and federal guidelines issued by the CDC
and FDA make such mandatory requirements illegal, then why are
some  employers  trying  to  make  the  shots  mandatory  as  a
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requirement for employment?”

Ensuring  that  patients  clearly  understand  risks—including
known threats and potential unknown risks —is an essential
component of the informed consent process. This is all the
more true when the intervention is experimental and lacks
long-term safety data, as is the case with the Pfizer and
Moderna vaccines against COVID-19. The FDA authorized the two
vaccines for widespread emergency use based on just two months
of clinical trial data.

For a picture of vaccine deaths, please visit the below link.
Scroll down to see a long list of reported dead from around
the world.

https://vaccineimpact.com/2021/death-rates-skyrocket-in-israel
-following-pfizer-experimental-covid-vaccines/
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